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4 AD HOC LICENSING FORUM MEETING - PERTH - 21ST JANUARY, 2011 (AN10-2011) 
 
The Convener has been invited to attend a meeting of a standing ad hoc licensing forum organised by 
Perth & Kinross Licensing Board in Perth on 21st January, 2011.  The forum is intended to produce a 
guidance for licensing boards on a number of issues.  The Board is asked to authorise the Convener's 
attendance at this meeting and for him to recover any expenses incurred by him in so doing. 
 
 
 


